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FISCAL NOTE 

Senate Bill 190
Committee: Banking and Insurance Sponsor: Senator Steve Livingston

Analyst: Tiffany Weaver Date: 03/05/2025

Senate Bill 190 as reported by the Committee on Banking and Insurance would require health

benefit plans to offer annual prostate cancer early detection screening to certain high risk males

without cost-sharing requirements, which would increase the costs of: (1) the State Employees'

Health Insurance Plan (SEHIP) by an estimated $200,000 annually; and (2)  the Public

Education Employees Health Insurance Plan (PEEHIP) by an estimated $160,000 annually.     


